Anne Shaw

From: Barbara Reilly

Sent: 14 November 2016 1641

To: 'sean.murphy5®@esb.ie’

Ce: Anne Shaw; Veronica Weir

Subject: Undergrounding of electrical wires in Lucan Village
Dear Mr Murphy,

At the October Lucan Area Committee we received a question from Clir William Lavelle as follows:

MEETING OF LUCAN AREA COMMITTEE

Tuesday, October 25, 2016

QUESTION NO. 16
QUESTION: Councillor W, Lavelle

"To ask the Chief Executive to write to the ESB to request the undergrounding of overhead
electrical wires in Lucan Village as recommended in the recent Tidy Towns assessment
report for Lucan?"”

REPLY:

"This matter will be brought to the ESB's attention and the councillor will be notified
accordingly,

if you can supply a reply to this question, it will be forwarded on to Clir. Lavelle for his information. If you require
any further information in this regard please give me a call.

Regards,
. Barbara Reilly ..
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